

March 9, 2017

Andrew Seligsohn, President Campus Compact 45 Temple Place Boston, MA 02111

Dear Andrew:

I am pleased to submit the enclosed Civic Action Plan as representative of California State University, East Bay's commitment to realizing the civic mission of higher education. Our plan encompasses activities and collaborations across the university and with the community that speak to student engagement, civic learning, and community impact.

California State University, East Bay has been recognized as the most diverse college campus in the contiguous United States. We welcome and support a student body with academically rich, culturally relevant learning experiences which prepare students to apply their education to meaningful lifework, and to be socially responsible contributors to society. We are proud to host California Campus Compact as further evidence of our commitment to community engagement.

We appreciate this opportunity to participate in the Civic Action Plan. We would be pleased if you notify us if you highlight any of our work in your national publications in the coming months.

Sincerely,

Leroy M. <mark>M</mark>orishita

President